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Javier SOLANA, EU High Representative for the Common Foreign and Security Policy (CFSP), 

met Saeed JALILI, Secretary of the Iranian Supreme National Security Council, on Friday, 

30 November 2007 in London. After the meeting, Mr Solana made the following remarks:  

 

"After five hour talks, I have to admit that I am quite disappointed. I had expected more from the 

talks with the Iranian delegation. 

 

We will remain  in phone contact and, if circumstances permit, we will meet again."  
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